
MacMURRAY FOUNDATION INC. 

126C Hampton Road, Suite 407 
Rothesay, NB 

E2E 2N6 

Charitable Registration Number 119027514RR0001 

 

WEB:  WWW.MACMURRAYFOUNDATION.CA                                       TELEPHONE:  506-849-3979                                        FAX:  506-849-6090 

 
 
 
 
April 9, 2020 
 
TO: New Brunswick High School Principals 
 

Hugh H. Mackay-James A. MacMurray scholarships 2020 

Renewable for three successive years, to a maximum cumulative total of $20,000 
DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATIONS EXTENDED TO JUNE 15, 2020 

 
The Directors of the Foundation sincerely hope you and your families are remaining healthy during 
the COVID-19 crisis. 
 
There is no question your 2020 graduates have been severely affected by school closures which will 
cause difficulties in completing applications for the Hugh H. Mackay-James A. MacMurray 
Scholarships this year. 

 
We are contacting the Principals of the high schools to solicit assistance in immediately circulating 
this information to the appropriate person(s) at your school to ensure the students are aware our 
Scholarships will definitely be awarded this year. We have found the Guidance Counsellors have 
been very helpful to the students in completing applications in the past and will, no doubt, assist you 
with circulation of this information. In fact, some have already contacted us on their students’ behalf. 
 
Attached is a copy of the Official Application Form (which includes the criteria) for circulation as you 
see fit to Guidance Counsellors/students for completion. Please note this form is for printing on 
legal-sized paper.  
 
The required 2019-2020 Official Transcript and Principal/Designate Confidential portions of the 
application should be forwarded directly from the school to the Secretary of the Foundation by: 
 

 Canada Post at the above address; 

 scanning and emailing a PDF to (jchenier@nbnet.nb.ca);or  

 fax to 506-849-6090. 

 
The graduate’s Official Application Form, Letter of Aspirations and any other supporting documents 
can be sent to the Secretary in the same way. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance in reaching out to the students with this information. 
 
In the meantime – please continue to practice social distancing, stay safe and be healthy. 
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